
We believe that our veterans—our nation’s defenders—deserve the  
care, benefits, and compensation they were promised and the best  

legal services, free of charge, to meet their challenges.

You have the right to appeal your denial from the Board of 

Veterans Appeals (BVA). Our specially trained Lawyers are  

available to assist you free of charge. Our attorneys pledge to  

never take money from a veteran, caregiver, or survivor.  

Since 1992 we have handled more than 45,000 legal requests  

from veterans and have an 82% win rate. 

You can apply for our program if: 

•	 you are a veteran or a family member of a veteran,

•	 you have received a denial from the BVA, and

•	 you do not have an attorney to take your case to the  

U.S. Court of Appeals for Veterans Claims (CAVC).

Visit our website:

www.vetsprobono.org
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YOU ONLY HAVE 120 DAYS from the mailing date of your final BVA  
decision to file an appeal. Contact us today to see how we can help you 

with your denial: (202) 628-8164 ext. 114 or Toll Free (888) 838-7727.

FREE LEGAL ASSISTANCE FOR YOUR DENIAL  
FROM THE BOARD OF VETERANS APPEALS 

https://www.vetsprobono.org/
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